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FIFA

For the Game., For the World.

Mr. Pouya RIAHI
P.O. Box 81395-177
ISFAHAN

Iran

Zurich, 25 January 2013

Dear Sir,

We refer to your fax dated 24.01.2013, in which you express amendments in the Laws of the Game

(new suggestion for extra time (Real Goal)).

We are pleased to inform you that your proposal has been forwarded to the relevant bodies for
discussion. If these bodies decide to investigate your proposals further, we will contact you again.

Thank you for your interest in the game of football and the development of the Laws of the Game.

Yours sincerely,

FIFA Refereeing Department

Fédération Internationale de Football Association
FIFA-Strasse 20 P.O. Box 8044 Zurich Switzerland Tel: +41-(0)43-222 7777 Fax: +41-(0)43-222 7878

www FIFA.com




